
 

 

Uniform Swap Shop 
 

We all know that buying new school uniform can be a big expense, and for 

some of our families it can be a huge strain on finances. Following the huge 

success of last year’s swap shop, we have decided to offer this again this 

year! 

 

Next week we will be opening Holy Family’s uniform swap shop outside the 

main entrance to school. Parents are welcome to come to school and choose 

any items of uniform they might need for their child completely free of 

charge. Most of the uniform is pre loved and has been kindly donated but we 

do also have some new items. 

 

If anyone would like to donate any uniform/coats/PE Kits/school shoes or 

trainers that are still in good condition, please drop them in at the school 

office this week. 

 

OPEN FROM TUESDAY 27TH AUGUST UNTIL 

FRIDAY 30TH AUGUST 

10:30am – 2:30pm 


